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Good morning ladies and gentlemen,
As a citizen of the State of Maine I feel I should speak out against LD2283 as it will 
put more people i danger then will actually help. We have seen numerous situations 
across the country when these laws have been used and  where innocent people get 
caught in the middle. Not only is it dangerous it is also violating a persons rights 
where a person is innocent until proven guilty. If a person needs help then instead of 
removing firearms we should help the person an take them to get the help they need. 
If a person is going to either harm themselves or others they will find away . You are 
setting a dangerous precedent if this law is enacted so I implore you not to pass this 
legislation and consider  funding more mental health programs and facilities.


